
 

SATURDAY MARCH 16, 2024 at 2PM 
“The Port O’Gold at 

the End of the 
Rainbow” is 

finished. We’re 
looking for 

members to ride in 
the parade with us. 

This counts 
towards your hours! Meet at the FIVES 

parking lot 
near the 

intersection of 
Rees and Macy 

Streets. 
 

For more information: Cassandra Palko, cspalko@gmail.com, 262-939-9011  


